

LIVERMORE STOCKMEN'S RODEO ASSOCIATION P.O. Box 180 LIVERMORE, CA 94551

August 9, 2022

LARPD Board of Directors 4444 East Avenue Livermore, CA 94550

Dear Honorable Board Members,

This quick letter is being sent to recognize the hard work of your staff to prepare for the 2022 Livermore Rodeo. Our rodeo would not have been successful without the partnership of LARPD and the long-standing contract establishing our relationship.

We were proud of a vast majority of our content and the professional rodeo provided to the community. I understand there have been some shared concerns regarding the comments of our contracted clown. To ease concerns, this has been addressed and will not be repeated in the future.

I hope each of you enjoyed the complimentary tickets into the VIP section as well as the included hospitality. We look forward to being good partners in the coming years and will see you in 2023.

Sincerely,

Colby Staysa